
The Bythams Primary School 

Strongly 

agree

Tend to 

agree

Tend to 

disagree

Strongly 

disagree

Don’t 

know 

1 My child is happy at school. 76 24

2 My child feels safe at school. 88 12

3 My child makes good progress at school. 76 24

4 My child is well looked after at school. 90 10

5 My child is taught well. 88 12

6 My child receives appropriate homework for their age. 63 37

7 The school ensures pupils are well behaved. 78 20 2

8 The school deals effectively with bullying. 61 27 2 10

9 The school is well managed and led. 81 19

10 The school responds well to any concerns I raise. 83 17

11 I receive valuable information about my child. 71 29

12 Would you recommend the school to another parent? 93 7

The Bythams Primary School is good because…

It's a lovely friendly school and we couldn't have chosen a better school for our children.

It is a small, friendly school. My son thoroughly enjoys attending and has made very good progress.

There is so much variety in activities and ways of teaching that benefit the children hugely.

Bythams is a very welcoming, safe school and teachers are very caring.

It has a caring and loving atmosphere and the management make you feel really valued.

It is very friendly and inclusive. The strong community spirit seems to make a huge difference.

There are good extra curricular clubs.

Lots of learning is hands on and the Forest School is great!

The Bythams Primary School would be better if...

More notice is given on events.

Sometimes the homework can be a bit difficult.

It would be good to have termly feedback on assessments.

Nothing, the school is just perfect.

 

Thanks for your support in providing this valuable information to make your child’s education the best it can possibly be. 

                                

Richard Clarke                              Fiona Allett

Head Teacher                              Chair of Governors

Parent Questionnaire: February 2018 Analysis                                                                                                                                        

Your views are really important to us and can help us make The Bythams a better place for your child.
  

The questionnaires were distributed by Governors on 21st and 22nd February 2018 during parent teacher consultations.41 questionnaires were completed 

and returned. The results are as follows: (All values are as a percentage).
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